
SUMMER 2017 Newsletter  

In this Issue:  

Important  

Information  

1 

Save the Date Info  1 

Become a KNLA  

Member  

2 

Effective Landscape 

Plants  

2 

Research & Extension  

Publication  

3 

 

Board Member  

Introductions  

4 

Snapshots  5 

Kansas Certified  

Nurseryman Info  

5 

 

  

  

KNLA Board     

Members & 

Staff:  

¶ Dail Hong          

President  

316 -687 -3492  

¶ Lyndsi Oestmann  

Board Member                         

785 -229 -7200  

¶ Jonah Nelson  

    Board Member  

    913 -642 -6503  

¶ Alex Gottlob  

    Board Member  

    620 -222 -8870     

¶ Luke Clouse        

Board Member             

316 -880 -0227  

¶ Tim McDonnell        

Ex-Officio                   

316 -788 -0492  

¶ Kara James        

Exec. Secretary  

785 -317 -3622  

 

Get Involved and Join KNLA - Individual Memberships are just $55.00!  Membership Information 

-Donôt forget to renew your membership! 

-Register for upcoming KTF Conference 

Important Information & Upcoming Events 

SAVE THE DATE 

Mark your calendars for the Kansas Turfgrass 
Conference in conjunction with the KNLA at 
the Expocentre in Topeka, KS on December 5, 
6 and 7th! 

Come see and hear about the latest products 
and services from sponsored vendors, receive 
pesticide certification credit in 3A and 3B and 
hear renowned speakers on turf, mechanics, 
lawn, landscape, sports field, golf course and 
business topics. 

A must attend event if youôre in the green  
industry! 

Be on the lookout for an email with more de-
tails. We hope to see you there! 

ñPromote professionalism in the Kansas Nursery, 

Landscape, and Garden Center Industry through 

knowledge sharing and educationó 

http://www.kansasnla.org/joinknla.aspx


Membership in KNLA gives you... 

4 Educational programs and scholarship opportunities 

4 A boost to your professional appearance and a listing on our website 

4 Access to ongoing Research at Kansas State University and the Horticultural Research 
Institute 

4 The opportunity to become recognized as a Kansas Certified Nurseryman 

4 KNLA newsletters 

4 Discounts for attending KNLA sponsored events and on Effective Landscape Guides you 
can use as marketing tools in your store. 

Plus, new members receive a 25% discount on their membership dues for 2017.  There are 

several categories of membership.  Active memberships for individuals are $55.00.  Active 

business memberships start at $105.00.  Student / Educator memberships are $30.00.  Mem-

bership forms can be found and completed online or printed from the website and emailed to 

kansasnla@gmail.com or mailed to 9519 W 77th Terrace, Overland Park, KS 66204. 

Itôs time to join or renew your membership! 
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25% 

Discount for 

New KNLA 

Members!  

www.kansasnla.org                         kansasnla@gmail.com 

Effective Landscape Plants & Supplement Guide 

Kansas Nursery and Landscape Associationôs plant guide is 

now available and ready for shipping.  The printed Effective 

Landscape Guide: 

¶ Includes both shrubs and trees 

¶ 48 pages with color photographs 

¶ Common and botanical plant listings 

¶ Kansas Choice Selection 

Great for garden centers!  Promote the plants that you 

stock at your garden center and are well suited to Kansas. 

Perfect for landscape designers!  Design landscapes 

with plants that are suitable to the growing conditions in Kan-

sas.  Makes it easy to show your clients the plants in your 

design. 

Member price $3.00 each!  $137.50 per case of 50  

Non Member price $4.50 each.  $225.00 per case of 50 

Order Form on the website includes shipping and handling 

information.   

Perennials, Groundcovers and Vines online supplemental 

guide is now included!  A link to the online version will be 

forwarded with your shipment of the Effective Landscape 

Plants guide.    

http://www.kansasnla.org
mailto:kansasnla@gmail.com
http://www.kansasnla.org/
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Research & Extension Publication:  

Using Evergreen Tree, Shrubs and Ground Covers Year-Round 

Johnson County K-State Research and Extension have created a helpful publication regarding evergreen 

plants. This document includes several reasons to include evergreen plants in landscape and ways to use 

these types of plants that could serve as talking points with your retail customers. To view this publication in full, 

follow this link (http://www.johnson.k-state.edu/docs/lawn-and-garden/in-house-publications/trees-shrubs/

Using%20Evergreen%20Trees%20and%20Shrubs.pdf). 

http://www.kansasnla.org
mailto:kansasnla@gmail.com
http://www.johnson.k-state.edu/docs/lawn-and-garden/in-house-publications/trees-shrubs/Using%20Evergreen%20Trees%20and%20Shrubs.pdf
http://www.johnson.k-state.edu/docs/lawn-and-garden/in-house-publications/trees-shrubs/Using%20Evergreen%20Trees%20and%20Shrubs.pdf
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Dail graduated from Kansas State University in 2000 

with a degree in horticulture landscape design. He now 

owns Hongôs Landscape & Nursery Inc with his father, Il 

Sik Hong, which is located in Wichita, Kansas. It is a 

family owned land-scape contractor and garden center 

that was started in 1978. Dailôs wife, Lori, is the retail 

store manager.  

Introducing: 

Join us in welcoming the newest member to the board 

of the KNLA. Luke Clouse has been happily married to 

his beautiful wife Crystal for the last decade. Together 

they are the proud parents of three wonderful boys; Eli, 

Cale, and Corvin. Luke is also the owner and creator of 

Meadowlark Landscape & Design. He graduated from 

Andale High School in 1999 and then studied Graphic 

design, Horticulture, and Landscape design at Wichita 

Area Technical College. Luke has a cumulative total of 

19 years of experience in the field that he uses on a dai-

ly basis to ensure quality and customer satisfaction. 

Luke thoroughly enjoys his field and looks forward to 

what the future holds or his company. 

Newest Board Member: Luke Clouse 

Current President: Dail Hong 

We are taking nominations and/or applications for the open 

board position in 2018! If youôre interested in serving on the 

board, please reach out to Dail for more information.  



Sarah Sunderland 

Kristina Gehrer 
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CONGRATS TO 

OUR 2017 KNLA  

SCHLOARSHIPS 

WINNERS 

If you or your company would like 

to donate to our scholarship fund, 

please email us for more  

information on how you  

can contribute. 

Kansas Certified  Nurseryman Certification 

A program developed and administered by the Kansas Nursery and Landscape            

Association designed to identify individuals who are knowledgeable and experienced 

enough about our industry to be considered as professionals.  

SNAPSHOTS 

Top Left: Party BusðSummer 

Meeting Bus Tour! 

Top Right: Effects of Bug Spray 

on LawnðKTF Field Day Exhibit 

Bottom Left: Irrigation Presenta-

tion about Smart Controllers  

 


